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CONGRATULATIONS
SOFT OPENING OF KARACHI GYMKHANA

LODGE'S SCHEDULED FOR OCTOBER 2017

Dear Members,

It is my singular privilege and honor
to inform you that the herculean task
of repair, restoration and refurbish-
ment of the club Lodge's is now in its
final stages.

Soft opening of the Lodge’s is
scheduled for October 2017.
So, mark the date.

| personally ensured that the
restoration work is completed within
the budget approved by the General
Body in record time maintaining
impeccable transparency and
following the prescribed procedures
of the club. Professionals of high
reputation were involved so that
blunders/mistakes of the past were
not repeated.

The previous managements left the
lodge’s project in complete disarray
and shambles without completing it
in six years nor could they account for
member’'s hard earned money
resulting in severe action against them
by the General Body of the club.

Alhamdulillah, the present manage-
ment took cognizance of the same and

arrested the situation.

Here are some pictures of the Lodges
for your viewing pleasure.

The Lodges will be open for Members
viewing from 15th October 2017 for
one week between 1500 hrs. to 1900
hrs.

Please visit the lodges on the above
dates and time and favor me with your
valuable comments.

Regards and best wishes

Fawad Salim Malik
President






